
Dear Members of the Agriculture and Natural Resource Committee 
I am writing to respectfully urge you to take beaver off the list of predatory animals on private land.  Currently beaver can be hunted 
and trapped year-round on private land with no limits.  This gentle and beautiful creature needs to be protected and not killed in the 
inhumane way that is currently used by trapping.

Thank you for supporting the prohibition and I look forward to receiving your response.


